
Update

A Message from Principal Shea
Next week students will be able to sign up for
Exploratory classes for winter exploration week.
There will be 23 different class options! Some of the
classes will have fees to cover the cost of materials. 
Exploration week will be the week before Christmas
break.  If you would like to volunteer to help out during
exploration week please email me snash@kpbsd.k12.ak.us
Look out for more info in upcoming newsletters!

Mark your calendars

N o v e m b e r  9 t h -  E a r l y  R e l e a s e .  S t u d e n t s

w i l l  b e  d i s m i s s e d  a t  1 2 : 4 0 p m .  B u s s e s

w i l l  r u n  9 0  m i n u t e s  e a r l y  i n  t h e

a f t e r n o o n .  

N o v e m b e r  1 0 t h -  V a c a t i o n  D a y .  N o

s c h o o l .  

N o v e m b e r  2 3 r d  &  2 4 t h -  T h a n k s g i v i n g

B r e a k ,  n o  s c h o o l .  

N O V E M B E R  3 R D ,  2 0 2 3

46188 Sterling Hwy
Soldotna, AK 99669

Phone: 907-714-6400
Office Hours 7:00 AM-2:30 PM

RCA does not have traditional elective courses, exploratory classes ensure
high school students will receive P.E., Health, Art, and Elective Credits that

they need to graduate. The classes are student interest driven and give
students a direct say in how they meet needed standards. These are not just

FUN classes, they are important classes that are FUN!!



Early Release Dates

November 9th
December 8th
January 12th
January 26th
February 9th

March 7th
April 12th

School Dismissal @ 12:40 pm

Sweet Mooth Shop is Now Open!

On most Tuesday‘s and Thursday‘s
Ms. Michelle‘s Careers Class will have
their shop open for students to
purchase goodies during Nutrition
Break. 

Cookies .50¢
Hot Drinks* $1.00
*whipped cream & sprinkles added on .50¢

Our Yearbook Crew will be reaching
out to our Seniors in their student

Gmail regarding our RCA Yearbook!
We ask that all seniors respond back
with the information needed no later

than December 15th or give our
Yearbook Crew an update regarding

when the information can be
expected. We have very firm

deadlines in the Spring to make sure
we have everything printed before

school gets out in May.  

All RCA Seniors (including RCA Middle
College Seniors) will be need to send
the following to Mrs. Michelle:
--Senior Photo
--3 Baby Photos 
-- Senior Quote

All this information can be sent to Mrs.
Michelle, our Yearbook Coordinator
michelle.gist@g.kpbsd.org 

We appreciate all the help in getting
this turned in and can’t wait to
celebrate our Class of 2024 Seniors!!!

National School Psychology Week!
November 6th- 10th!

Thank you Mrs. Abel
 for everything you do!


